
Surafel Kaleab 
Software Developer 

I am eager to embrace any challenge that comes my way, as each experience presents an opportunity to
further develop my skills. 

surafelkaleab68@gmail.com 0977421152 

AddisAbeba, Addisabeba, Ethiopia linkedin.com/in/surafel-kaleab 

github.com/SuraKal 

STUDY PROGRAM 

Study Program 
Ennlite academy 

WORK EXPERIENCE 

Web developement 
Self-employed 

I have gained expertise in HTML, CSS, JavaScript, and PHP,
primarily focusing on building robust and user-friendly admin
panels for various systems. Through my experience, I have
demonstrated proficiency in creating intuitive user
interfaces, implementing dynamic functionality using
JavaScript, and integrating server-side functionality with
PHP. 

Front-end developement 
Contract 

I was responsible for developing a visually stunning website
for a graphics designer. Leveraging my skills in HTML, CSS,
and JavaScript, I implemented the designer's vision, creating
an intuitive and responsive user interface that showcased his
artwork and creative projects. Through attention to detail
and seamless integration of animations and transitions, I
ensured an immersive and engaging experience for visitors. 

Back-end developement 
Ennlite Acadamy 

My role as a back-end developer involved being responsible
for designing and implementing core functionalities such as
attendance tracking, scheduling, and report generation.
Leveraging my expertise in PHP and database management, I
developed a robust system that efficiently recorded and
managed student attendance. Additionally, I engineered a
flexible scheduling module and integrated a comprehensive
report-making feature, empowering administrators and
educators to efficiently manage schedules and generate
insightful reports. 

Title/Position 
Full Stack Developer 

SKILLS 

HTML5 CSS3 Javascript PHP Bootstrap 

Shopify Squarespace Database management 

jQuery 

PROJECTS 

Student management system 

Apple Clone Bootstrap 

Portfolio Site 

Snake Game 

CERTIFICATES 

Full Stack Web development 

LANGUAGES 

Amharic 
Full Professional Proficiency 

English 
Full Professional Proficiency 

Hindi 
Elementary Proficiency 

INTERESTS 

Learning Exploring Sharing Music 

Achievements/Tasks 

Achievements/Tasks 

Achievements/Tasks 
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